
 
North Penn Chess Club Players Guidelines 

(Revised March 20, 2023) 
St. John’s UCC Facilities:  
• While in the building, follow the CDC guidelines for social distancing and personal 
protection equipment. Masks to be worn at your discretion.  

• Entrance to club will be limited to those registered for the tournament, any person 
accompanying them (parent/guardian/guest), and visitors with advanced notice..  

• Entry will be permitted only by a club officer or designated person.  If no one is present at 
the entrance, entry will need to be requested through cell/text message (numbers below).   
DO NOT use either doorbell! 

• Hand sanitizer provided by church/club to be used upon building entry.  

• Access is limited to the Assembly Room and the attached bathrooms. The Activities Room 
may be used for post-game analysis and skittles.  The Kitchen and other rooms are 
completely off limits.  Assembly Hall to be accessed through the hall by way of elevator or 
nearby stairs.  

• Persons experiencing COVID like symptoms should not come to the club and notify a TD 
as soon as possible.  
 
During Play:  
• Hands to be washed before sitting down to play, and any time after leaving the playing 
area prior to returning.  

• Players are responsible for the setup and cleanup of their playing area. Players are 
encouraged to bring their own sets and clocks. Club equipment and cleaning supplies will 
be available for use.  

• Time forfeiture for a no-show is 30 minutes.  Play begins at 7:30.  

• Limit spectating other games from a safe distance.  
 
• Players whose games are complete are encouraged to proceed to the Activities Room for 
post-game analysis. 
 
Questions and Concerns Addressed to TDs:  
Mike O’Gara, (386-295-7981) ogara0c9@yahoo.com  
Olin Mastin, (215-450-6548) eomastin2@comcast.net  
www.northpennchessclub.org  
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